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engineering, inc. 1401 21st Avenue North | Fargo, ND 58102

November 30, 2020

Environmental Quality Board
Environmental Review Program

520 Lafayette Road North — 4™ Floor
St. Paul, MN 55155-4194

Subject: Notice of Decision
Stony Creek Water Resource Management Project (WRNMP)
Buffalo-Red River Watershed District
HEI Project No. 1915-0220

On behalf of the Buffalo-Red River Watershed District, enclosed is a copy of the Record of Decision regarding the
need for an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the above referenced project. The order includes project
information, comments received, and responses to comments. By order, it has been determined there is no need
for an EIS on this project. Attached to this letter is the distribution list indicating who will receive a copy of the

Record of Decision.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

HOUSTON ENGINEERING, INC.

22 p 2N

Ted D. Rud, PE
Engineer llI

Direct: 701.499.2079
trud@houstoneng.com
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